Summer 2025

Welcome to S Gradel

We are excited you'll be joining us in September. When you get here, you will work as
mathematicians, scientists, historians, readers and writers to think critically, make and
support claims, and understand how actions can impact the world.

In order to be ready for this adventure, you will need to be prepared with the

following items when school starts.

e Three - 1-subject spiral notebooks (1 green, 1blue, 1 purple)

e One- 15" plastic binder (NO zippers or Trapper Keepers)
*Note: The binder will serve as a portfolio. Do not set up at home. Thank youl!

e One- pack of 5 binder divider tabs
e One - heavy-duty, plastic two-pocket folder (for a take-home folder)

e One - pair of scissors
e One - cloth, zippered pencil pouch to carry supplies

e One - handheld pencil sharpener (container type to hold shavings)

We encourage you to bring a filled water bottle & small snack each day.
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T.E.S. will provide: dry erase markers, glue sticks, pencils, paper, folders, colored
pencils, headphones, highlighters, and tissues.

We hope that you will rest and recharge this summer. Spending some time each
day reading or journaling, practicing multiplication/division facts, participating in as
many outdoor activities and library visits as your family's schedule allows. Doing so will
keep your mind and body moving, and can provide opportunities for developing new
interests. We are looking forward to seeing you in September!

The Fifth Grade Team,
Mrs. Pickard & Mrs.VanDerzee




